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YOUR VOICE IN THE STATE HOUSE
Dear Friends,

It’s been such a difficult year, but I want to thank you and your family for the sacrifices you have made to protect the 
health and safety of our community. We will do everything we can this year to confront the economic and health 
challenges of this devastating pandemic to help Enfield recover.

As your State Representative, I look forward to continuing to serve you at the General Assembly in Hartford. I’m 
always interested in hearing your views on the vital matters facing the state. To date, Enfield’s schools have received 
over 4.5 million in COVID relief funding, 2184 laptops in an effort to close the digital divide and Enfield’s Arts have 
received $6,000 COVID relief funds for the arts.

Please email me with any questions, suggestions, or comments you would like to share.

Stay safe and be well,

REP. TOM ARNONE
ENFIELD  |  58TH ASSEMBLY DISTRICT

COMMITTEE ASSIGNMENTS
Regulation Review Committee

Planning & Development Committee
Public Health Committee 



State Representative Tom Arnone

•	 Enfield’s economic recovery from the 
COVID-19 pandemic

•	 Fair distribution of the COVID-19 vaccine

•	 Fighting for our fair share of state funding, 
stabilizing property taxes

•	 Completing the Thompsonville Train Station 
(due to be completed in August 2022)

•	 Opening a mass vaccination site in Enfield
•	 HB 5066, An Act Concerning Services for 

Individuals Exposed To A Traumatic Event, 
is a bill I’ve I raised and hope gets passed 
during this legislative session

WHAT I’M WORKING ON

Learn about local events, happenings at the Capitol and updates on other helpful programs by signing up 
for email updates at: www.housedems.ct.gov/Arnone

I WANT 
TO HEAR 

FROM  YOU!

Home: 860-745-3125
Email: Tom.Arnone@cga.ct.gov 

www.housedems.ct.gov/Arnone
www.facebook.com/RepTomArnone

WHAT I’M FIGHTING FOR


